
-----Original Message----- 

From: noreply@essex.ca <noreply@essex.ca> On Behalf Of Morgan 

Sent: Sunday, November 19, 2023 5:23 PM 

To: info <info@essex.ca> 

Subject: Christmas House Tours Essex? 

 

WARNING:   This email originated from someone who is not sending from a Town of Essex email address. 

Reply only if you recognize the senders email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender, the senders email address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Hi there. This message is for the ACT Committee. Today I went to the Kingsville Christmas House Tour and 

it was absolutely amazing! I couldn’t help but wonder if the town of Essex ever thought of putting 

something like this on? It was such a wonderful day of touring the community and seeing local places 

decorate the homes. Just wondering if this could be an option maybe for next year for Essex? Thanks! 

 

------------------------------------- 

Origin: https://www.essex.ca/en/town-hall/Arts--Culture-and-Tourism-Committee.aspx 

------------------------------------- 

 

This email was sent to you by Morgan<morganliolli@gmail.com> through https://www.essex.ca/. 
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